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JACKSONVILLE - The Illinois School for the Visually Impaired in Jacksonville (ISVI) is hosting its Tenth Annual Summer Camps during the week of June 17-23, 2007. Young people between the ages of 7 through 20 who are visually impaired are eligible to participate in the summer camps.

The four different week-long summer camps are held on the ISVI campus simultaneously. These camps focus on: “Living Independently,” “Technology for Today,” “Fine Arts Appreciation,” and “Young Explorers.” Campers attend the individual camps during the day and enjoy a variety of evening recreational activities.

“Our summer camps at ISVI are a wonderful opportunity for students who are blind and visually impaired from schools throughout Illinois to come together and learn about current trends in many different areas,” said Department of Human Services (DHS) Secretary Carol L. Adams, Ph.D. “Our campers also have the chance to experience all of the camaraderie and fun in a summer camp setting.”

“We look forward to welcoming many new first-time campers and are equally excited to greet any returning campers as well.  It's wonderful to see these young people make new friends while renewing old friendships.”

Persons who are interested and would like to receive application materials can contact ISVI or obtain these materials online at the school's web site: www.isvi.net .

ISVI, which was established in 1849, is a residential/day school for students who are blind and visually impaired. Located in Jacksonville, ISVI provides accredited educational and related services for children from birth to three years of age through preschool, elementary, and high school. All educational and social programs are designed to prepare students for successful living as independent, self-support citizens.
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